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Rene,
 
We had to add extra time due to material delays to finish the project.  Also we had to redo
some paving due to large rain storm causing erosion.
 
Regards,
 

J. Dustin Segraves, P.E. | Engineer IV
Private Development Manager
The City of Oklahoma City 
Utilities Department - Engineering Division
Direct: 405-297-2048 | Cell:405-482-4654 | Fax: 405-316-2048
420 W. Main Suite 430 | Oklahoma City,OK  73102  | dustin.segraves@okc.gov
“Never Talk Without a Map”
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